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  Surf Craft Richard Kenvin,2014-07-18 The evolution of the surfboard, from
traditional Hawaiian folk designs to masterpieces of mathematical engineering
to mass-produced fiberglass. Surfboards were once made of wood and shaped by
hand, objects of both cultural and recreational significance. Today most
surfboards are mass-produced with fiberglass and a stew of petrochemicals,
moving (or floating) billboards for athletes and their brands, emphasizing
the commercial rather than the cultural. Surf Craft maps this evolution,
examining surfboard design and craft with 150 color images and an insightful
text. From the ancient Hawaiian alaia, the traditional board of the common
people, to the unadorned boards designed with mathematical precision (but
built by hand) by Bob Simmons, to the store-bought longboards popularized by
the 1959 surf-exploitation movie Gidget, board design reflects both
aesthetics and history. The decline of traditional alaia board riding is not
only an example of a lost art but also a metaphor for the disintegration of
traditional culture after the Republic of Hawaii was overthrown and annexed
in the 1890s. In his text, Richard Kenvin looks at the craft and design of
surfboards from a historical and cultural perspective. He views board design
as an exemplary model of mingei, or art of the people, and the craft
philosophy of Soetsu Yanagi. Yanagi believed that a design's true beauty and
purpose are revealed when it is put to its intended use. In its purest form,
the craft of board building, along with the act of surfing itself,
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exemplifies mingei. Surf Craft pays particular attention to Bob Simmons's
boards, which are striking examples of this kind of functional design,
mirroring the work of postwar modern California designers. Surf Craft is
published in conjunction with an exhibition at San Diego's Mingei
International Museum.
  Surf Parameters John M. Kelly,1973
  Atmospheric and Physics and Chemistry Laboratory Environmental Research
Laboratories (U.S.),1974
  Collected Reprints - Atmospheric Physics and Chemistry Laboratory
Atmospheric Physics and Chemistry Laboratory (U.S.),1976
  Comprehensive Biomaterials Paul Ducheyne,Kevin Healy,Dietmar W.
Hutmacher,David W. Grainger,C. James Kirkpatrick,2015-08-28 Comprehensive
Biomaterials brings together the myriad facets of biomaterials into one,
major series of six edited volumes that would cover the field of biomaterials
in a major, extensive fashion: Volume 1: Metallic, Ceramic and Polymeric
Biomaterials Volume 2: Biologically Inspired and Biomolecular Materials
Volume 3: Methods of Analysis Volume 4: Biocompatibility, Surface
Engineering, and Delivery Of Drugs, Genes and Other Molecules Volume 5:
Tissue and Organ Engineering Volume 6: Biomaterials and Clinical Use Experts
from around the world in hundreds of related biomaterials areas have
contributed to this publication, resulting in a continuum of rich information
appropriate for many audiences. The work addresses the current status of
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nearly all biomaterials in the field, their strengths and weaknesses, their
future prospects, appropriate analytical methods and testing, device
applications and performance, emerging candidate materials as competitors and
disruptive technologies, and strategic insights for those entering and
operational in diverse biomaterials applications, research and development,
regulatory management, and commercial aspects. From the outset, the goal was
to review materials in the context of medical devices and tissue properties,
biocompatibility and surface analysis, tissue engineering and controlled
release. It was also the intent both, to focus on material properties from
the perspectives of therapeutic and diagnostic use, and to address questions
relevant to state-of-the-art research endeavors. Reviews the current status
of nearly all biomaterials in the field by analyzing their strengths and
weaknesses, performance as well as future prospects Presents appropriate
analytical methods and testing procedures in addition to potential device
applications Provides strategic insights for those working on diverse
application areas such as R&D, regulatory management, and commercial
development
  Surfing Douglas G. Booth,2011-02-18 This guide showcases the world of
extreme surfing, describing the unique culture associated with this
daredevil's sport, providing insights into what makes the top riders tick,
explaining the science of big waves, and more. The Pipeline in O'ahu, Hawaii.
Maverick's Point in northern California. Ours near Sydney, Australia. All
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over the world, extreme surfers risk severe injury or even death from
riptides, shark attacks, and collisions with the seabed itself, just to
experience the ultimate high from tackling—and triumphing over—one of the
most powerful forces on earth. Surfing: The Ultimate Guide explains the
culture of extreme surfing—including the often violent locals only
mentality—and analyzes the dangers involved in riding the world's biggest and
most ferocious waves. The author examines the history of extreme surfing,
including past and contemporary heroes; the science of giant waves; the
technical criteria for riding them; and the future of big-wave riding.
  Laboratory Studies of Heterogeneous Catalytic Processes E.G. Christoffel,Z.
Paál,1989-01-01 Providing a concise treatment of methods of heterogeneous
catalysis used in the laboratory, this book describes the basic phenomena of
heterogeneous catalytic reaction systems and discusses in detail the
experimental methods and procedures for investigating these systems. The
introductory chapter illustrates the whole procedure with an actual example.
The next chapter presents the basic phenomena of catalytic systems and the
concepts used in studying them. The third chapter covers the description of
methods for investigating reaction mechanisms and the dynamics of
heterogeneous catalytic reaction systems. The last chapter discusses the
design and operation modes of laboratory reactors, frequently used for the
investigation of heterogeneous catalytic reactions. The approach is
interdisciplinary, providing a balance between chemical engineering and
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chemical viewpoints of treating laboratory-scale reactors. Chemists and
chemical engineers involved in catalyst research will be very interested in
this book and it can also be usefully used in specialized courses for
graduate students in chemistry or in chemical reaction engineering.
  Comprehensive Biomaterials II Kevin Healy,Dietmar W. Hutmacher,David W.
Grainger,C. James Kirkpatrick,2017-05-18 Comprehensive Biomaterials II,
Second Edition, Seven Volume Set brings together the myriad facets of
biomaterials into one expertly-written series of edited volumes. Articles
address the current status of nearly all biomaterials in the field, their
strengths and weaknesses, their future prospects, appropriate analytical
methods and testing, device applications and performance, emerging candidate
materials as competitors and disruptive technologies, research and
development, regulatory management, commercial aspects, and applications,
including medical applications. Detailed coverage is given to both new and
emerging areas and the latest research in more traditional areas of the
field. Particular attention is given to those areas in which major recent
developments have taken place. This new edition, with 75% new or updated
articles, will provide biomedical scientists in industry, government,
academia, and research organizations with an accurate perspective on the
field in a manner that is both accessible and thorough. Reviews the current
status of nearly all biomaterials in the field by analyzing their strengths
and weaknesses, performance, and future prospects Covers all significant
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emerging technologies in areas such as 3D printing of tissues, organs and
scaffolds, cell encapsulation; multimodal delivery, cancer/vaccine -
biomaterial applications, neural interface understanding, materials used for
in situ imaging, and infection prevention and treatment Effectively describes
the many modern aspects of biomaterials from basic science, to clinical
applications
  Amendment 13 to the Atlantic Surfclam and Ocean Quahog Fishery Management
Plan ,2003
  Wiring the Streets, Surfing the Square Timothy Jachna,2021-03-18 This book
investigates the production of public space in contemporary urban contexts as
conditioned by the suffusion of urban life with digital technologies. A
“social production of technology” approach is taken to frame the digitally-
mediated city as a communal social and cultural project. Acknowledging the
multivalent and shifting nature of public space and the heterogeneity of the
urban actors who form it, the “agency” of these different actors in
appropriating digital technologies takes center stage. The dynamics of
negotiations between regimes of control and impulses towards freedom and
experimentation, the entanglement of the spatial commons and the digital
commons, changes in the notions of what constitutes membership in a public or
counterpublic, and evolving relationships between the various individuals and
groups who share and constitute public space, are all revealed in different
actors’ appropriation of digital technologies in the formation of public
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spaces and the conducting of public life in cities. The book is divided into
two sections. Drawing on classic and contemporary scholars on public space,
and on digital culture, Section I explores the implications of the
convergence of these bodies of knowledge and lenses of critique and
examination on the present urban condition, establishing a conceptual
foundation upon which public space discourse is brought to bear on an
interrogation of the “wired” or “mediated” city. Structured by the core
concepts that underlie Hannah Arendt’s notion of agency in the constitution
of the public sphere, Section II is devoted to discussing, and demonstrating
through myriad concrete examples, how different “affordances” of digital
technologies are implicated in the production of public space and in the
interplay between urban governance and control, urban life and citizenship,
and urban commodification. The topics in this book are of broad and current
international relevance, and will appeal to scholars and students in
architecture, urbanism, design, sociology, and digital culture.
  Book catalog of the Library and Information Services Division Environmental
Science Information Center. Library and Information Services Division,1977
  Book Catalog of the Library and Information Services Division: Author-
title-series indexes Environmental Science Information Center. Library and
Information Services Division,1977
  The History of Surfing Matt Warshaw,2010-09 Matt Warshaw knows more about
surfing than any other person on the planet. After five years of research and
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writing, Warshaw has crafted an unprecedented history of the sport and the
culture it has spawned. At nearly 500 pages, with 250,000 words and more than
250 rare photographs, The History of Surfing reveals and defines this sport
with a voice that is authoritative, funny, and wholly original. The obsessive
nature of this endeavor is matched only by the obsessive nature of surfers,
who will pore through these pages with passion and opinion. A true category
killer, here is the definitive history of surfing.
  Laboratory Micro-X-Ray Fluorescence Spectroscopy Michael Haschke,2014-05-08
Micro-X-ray fluorescence offers the possibility for a position- sensitive and
non-destructive analysis that can be used for the analysis of non-homogeneous
materials and layer systems. This analytical technique has shown a dynamic
development in the last 15 years and is used for the analysis of small
particles, inclusions, of elemental distributions for a wide range of
different applications both in research and quality control. The first
experiments were performed on synchrotrons but there is a requirement for
laboratory instruments which offers a fast and immediate access for
analytical results. The book discuss the main components of a μ-XRF
instrument and the different measurement modes, it gives an overview about
the various instruments types, considers the special requirements for
quantification of non-homogeneous materials and presents a wide range of
application for single point and multi-point analysis as well as for
distribution analysis in one, two and three dimensions.
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  Comprehensive Materials Processing ,2014-04-07 Comprehensive Materials
Processing, Thirteen Volume Set provides students and professionals with a
one-stop resource consolidating and enhancing the literature of the materials
processing and manufacturing universe. It provides authoritative analysis of
all processes, technologies, and techniques for converting industrial
materials from a raw state into finished parts or products. Assisting
scientists and engineers in the selection, design, and use of materials,
whether in the lab or in industry, it matches the adaptive complexity of
emergent materials and processing technologies. Extensive traditional
article-level academic discussion of core theories and applications is
supplemented by applied case studies and advanced multimedia features.
Coverage encompasses the general categories of solidification, powder,
deposition, and deformation processing, and includes discussion on plant and
tool design, analysis and characterization of processing techniques, high-
temperatures studies, and the influence of process scale on component
characteristics and behavior. Authored and reviewed by world-class academic
and industrial specialists in each subject field Practical tools such as
integrated case studies, user-defined process schemata, and multimedia
modeling and functionality Maximizes research efficiency by collating the
most important and established information in one place with integrated
applets linking to relevant outside sources
  RADECS ... ,1996
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  "Threes," an Unusual Surfing Spot at Shinnecock Inlet, New York ,2003
Interactions among waves, tide, wind, jetties, and inlet morphology create
and enhance surfable waves within Shinnecock Inlet, New York. Threes, a
popular local surf break, can be experienced only during certain combinations
of incident wave height, period, direction, and wind direction and tidal
elevation. Threes is activated if waves from the south-southeast to south-
southwest propagate into the inlet, reflect first off the east jetty, then
off the west jetty, and break on a bayside shoal extending from the western
barrier island. In maintenance of the jetties at Shinnecock Inlet, the U.S.
Army Corps of Engineers tries to accommodate requests of surfers for
preserving conditions favorable for Threes. Observations indicate Threes can
only be surfed around slack low tide, when the tidal current velocity in the
inlet is weak. The resulting waves can reach approximately 1.5 to 2 m in
height and plunge along the shoal for 20 to 30 m, giving a surfing duration
of 5 to 8 sec. In this paper, the Threes phenomenon is discussed and
successfully simulated with the CGWAVE numerical model. An implication is
that surfing amenities can be reliably designed with numerical models.
  Guide to the House of Commons ,2015
  The Analytical Hebrew and Chaldee Lexicon Benjamin Davidson,1848
  Soil Survey Field and Laboratory Methods Manual - Soil Survey
Investigations Report No. 51 (Version 2) Issued 2014 U.S. Department of
Agriculture,2019-04-06 Field and laboratory data are critical to the
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understanding of the properties and genesis of a single pedon, as well as to
the understanding of fundamental soil relationships based on many
observations of a large number of soils. Key to the advancement of this body
of knowledge has been the cumulative effort of several generations of
scientists in developing methods, designing and developing analytical
databases, and investigating soil relationships based on these data. Methods
development result from a broad knowledge of soils, encompassing topical
areas of pedology, geomorphology, micromorphology, physics, chemistry,
mineralogy, biology, and field and laboratory sample collection and
preparation. The purpose of this manual, the ?Soil Survey Field and
Laboratory Methods Manual, Soil Survey Investigations Report (SSIR) No. 51, ?
is to (1) serve as a standard reference in the description of site and soils
sampling strategies and assessment techniques and (2) provide..
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